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To whom it may concern 
 
It is my pleasure to write this letter of recommendation for Muller Technology. With almost 70 years of 
experience and the agility of a start-up, Muller Technology embraces the challenges of today, while 
consistently striving for outstanding results.  
 
Muller Technology’s rich history, dating back to 1952, showcases a legacy of expertise and dedication to 
the field of mold-making and automation technology. Its thin-wall molding technology stands out as the 
industry’s leading method, and as a result, Muller has supplied thousands of molds and automation 
systems for major brands worldwide. Whether it’s the food industry, consumer houseware, or 
healthcare, it is committed to ongoing research and development, ensuring its molds remain at the 
forefront of technological advancements.  
 
Additionally, the successful nature and innovative spirit of the company are undeniably fueled by the 
200-person staff located in both Switzerland and the U.S. This cohesive team of professionals houses a 
diverse range of skills, collaborating seamlessly to bring the most intuitive ideas to life. A notable 
example is its focus on producing low-carbon footprint packaging, lightweight materials, and energy-
optimized equipment. Its recent collaboration with a leading European packaging manufacturer to 
develop the industry’s first hybrid pail shows its commitment to reducing plastic usage and enhancing 
overall packaging sustainability worldwide.  
 
Overall, I recommend Muller Technology as a reliable partner in mold-making and automation 
technology. The company’s expertise, innovation, and commitment to environmental sustainability 
make it a standout choice for organizations seeking top-tier packaging solutions.  
 
Sincerely,  
Matt Nagy 
Business Optimization Specialist  
Schooley Mitchell 
 


